Elsen, Nikki

From: Evan Rasmussen <rasmusse.evan@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 5, 2022 11:50 AM

To: Elsen, Nikki

Subject: Alternate Side Parking

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Good morning,

I am emailing in support of limiting the amount of time during the winter when alternate side parking is enforced. | live
on Market Street and do not have a garage that | can park in. Both my car and my wife's are parked on the street
throughout the year. We have had to constantly remember in the winter to park on the correct side of the street, or
frantically slip our shoes on at 11pm because we suddenly remembered that we forgot to do so. Last year was the only
reprieve of that task, until we received snowfall. Having the first part of the winter with no alternate side parking was a
relief, my wife and | appreciate the change in the ordinance.

I would like to see last year's policy enacted again this year, and for La Crosse to move away from this ordinance
whenever possible during the snowy months.

Thank you for reading!

Evan Rasmussen
608-354-7706



